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	Appendix Ref:
	

	Topic: 
	Communications

	Prepared By:
	Richard Lewis

	Report: 

Welcome Packs
No Welcome Packs have been delivered since the last meeting.

New Parishioners’ Parties
No parties have been held since the last meeting, there being no known new parishioners.

Llanfair Waterdine Community & Local Services Directories
I believe that we are down to three Directories’ forms which seem to have been originally incorrectly submitted. The Clerk and I have worked on clarification for the next Community Directory which we hope will be completely accurate.

Notice Boards
Thanks are due to the Chair and Vice-Chair for their work in assessing the renovation required to a damaged board (The Triangle).  The board has now been fully repaired.

PCC Minutes
The recent PCC meeting (9 November) was cancelled. The previous meeting’s minutes were received today and have been forwarded.

Christmas Post
The Christmas post initiative will take place again this year with the box erected outside the Everest Hall (by agreement with the Chairman) from 8 December (the day before the Christmas Auction) to 19 December (the evening of the Llanfair Waterdine Church Carol Service). I am hoping for the requisite volunteers to again come forward to help with deliveries and have appealed to this end in the Llanfair Times incorporating Lloyney News to be published on or around 1 December.
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